SSIP Update
February 2021

State Systemic Improvement Plan (SSIP)
We are nearing the end of our fifth year of SSIP implementation!  In February and March, we will be working with the State Leadership Teams that developed the SSIP and with the Virginia Interagency Coordinating Council (VICC) to review progress and evaluation data and determine the need for any revisions to the plan as we move forward.  Look elsewhere in this ITCVA Monthly Update for a sneak peek [image: ]at some of our evaluation data from this year’s Provider Implementation Survey and Coaching Fidelity Assessments!

Our annual SSIP report to OSEP must be submitted by April 1, 2021.  The report and all evaluation data will be posted to the SSIP section of our website at http://www.infantva.org/Sup-SSIP.htm by early April.

If you have questions about the SSIP, please contact Kyla Patterson at k.patterson@dbhds.virginia.gov.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
image1.jpeg




